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2 Revision has been made according to the suggestions of the reviewers and 
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1.    Please provide language certificate letter from a professional English 
language editing company.  
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2.    In author contribution, family name should be put first in full, followed by 
middle names and first name in abbreviation with first letter in capital. 
 Response:  We have formatted and corrected the author’s names and their 
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3.     In order to attract readers to read your full-text article, we request that 
authors make an audio file describing your final core tip.  
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